
 

 

 

        
  

Easter Newsletter 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Y5 & Y6 – Easter Service 
 
Y5 & Y5 led the Easter Service this week in School.  Parents/Guardians enjoyed the Easter 
Service and the pupils were a credit to the School. 
 
Easter Bingo 
 
Many thanks for the kind donations of Easter Eggs for our Easter Bingo.  The amount raised 
for School Fund was £621.00.  
 
Egg Competition 
 
Our Egg Competition Winners are: 
 
Nursery/Reception – Sophie Henry 
Y1/Y2 – Sebastian Kornacki 
Y3/Y4 - Poppy Shaw 
Y5/Y6 – Patryk Urban 

 
Congratulations, all the winners received an Easter Egg. 
 
Term Dates – 2022/23 
 
Term Dates for 2022/23 are now available on the School Website. 
 
Important Dates 
 
School will close today at normal time and re-open on Tuesday, 19th April 2022. On behalf of 
myself, staff and Governors, I wish you a very happy and Holy Easter and look forward to 
working with you again next term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs P Wade 
Headteacher 
 

 


